
 Delegated Announcement 

 
(Page 1) 

 
 

Announcement # 24-21                    Date: March 7, 2024 

 
Final Multi-Factor Authentication Implementation 
 
As part of our commitment to maintain the highest quality and security of client data, Pennymac has 
finalized implementation of Multi-Factor Authentication (MFA) Technology in the P3 client portal with 
enforcement effective Friday, March 8, 2024. 
 
Any issues or challenges requiring technical support should be directed to 
pcg.web.support@pennymac.com.  
 
Please contact your Account Executive or Pipeline Account Manager with any questions. 
 


